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MOJAVE ANNOUNCES DIRECTOR RESIGNATION 

Vancouver, British Columbia, Canada – February 24, 2023 – Mojave Brands Inc. (CSE: MOJO) 
(OTCQB: HHPHF) (FSE: OHCN) (“Mojave” or the “Company”) announces that Mr. Satnam Brar has 
resigned from the Board of Directors of Mojave.  The Company would like to thank Mr. Brar for his time 
serving as a director and wishes him success in his future ventures. 

 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS  
 
“Peeyush Varshney”  
  

PEEYUSH VARSHNEY, LL.B 

 Director 
  
 
 
The CSE does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.  
 
Certain statements contained in this press release constitute forward-looking information. These statements 
relate to future events or future performance. The use of any of the words "could", "intend", "expect", 
"believe", "will", "projected", "estimated" and similar expressions and statements relating to matters that 
are not historical facts are intended to identify forward-looking information and are based on the 
Company's current belief or assumptions as to the outcome and timing of such future events. 
 
Actual future results may differ materially. In particular, this release contains forward-looking information 
relating to the intention of the parties to complete the Acquisition and certain ancillary transactions 
contemplated thereby. These transactions are subject to a number of material risks, and there is no 
assurance that they will be completed on the terms or within the timeframes currently contemplated, or at 
all. The forward-looking information contained in this press release is made as of the date hereof and the 
Company is not obligated to update or revise any forward-looking information, whether as a result of new 
information, future events or otherwise, except as required by applicable securities laws. Because of the 
risks, uncertainties and assumptions contained herein, investors should not place undue reliance on 
forward-looking information. The foregoing statements expressly qualify any forward-looking information 
contained herein. 


